



24 July 2019

NT Children Study Productivity Commission Locked Bag 2, Collins St East MELBOURNE VIC 8003

By email: nt.children@pc.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

## **Productivity Commission: Expenditure on Children in the Northern Territory**

The Law Council of Australia and the Law Society Northern Territory welcome the opportunity to provide a submission to the Productivity Commission regarding its Issues Paper on *Expenditure on Children in the Northern Territory*.

Please find the joint submission attached.

Please contact Ms Sarah Sacher, Policy Lawyer, in the first instance, should you require further information and clarification.

Yours sincerely

Arthur Moses SC Law Council President Maria Savvas Law Society President